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September 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Welcome back!  

 

Firstly, I wanted to welcome you all back, and thank you for all the support you have 

given your children, and the school, over what has been a very odd couple of years.  

 

As I am sure you can imagine, the school is still having to work with altered systems while 

also trying to get back to ‘normal’ as much as possible. I wanted to write to you all to 

outline how we are hoping things will work for our pupils with SEN.  

 

As always, it is our primary focus to ensure that all children settle back into school life. 

Over the next few weeks we are going to be spending time with all the children to help 

us fully understand their current learning needs. Staff will work closely with the My Plans 

and My Plan Pluses already in place so that targets can be reviewed accurately and any 

alterations can be made if necessary.  

 

In the week beginning Monday 11th October, and the week after if necessary, we will be 

holding My Plan and My Plan Plus meetings with your child’s class teacher, yourselves, 

your child (where appropriate) and any external agencies involved if possible. Due to the 

current guidance, we are now able to offer face to face meetings that will be held in 

school. Personally, I cannot wait for parents to be able to come back into school so 

children can share their books with you once again. However, I am very aware that for 

many of you, being able to attend the meetings virtually has been hugely beneficial. 

Therefore, there is also the option of attending the meetings virtually if you would prefer. 

When days and times are sent out, in the coming week, you will be asked to confirm your 

attendance (whether that be in person or virtually) so that the necessary arrangements 

can be made if the meeting is going to be held via Teams.   

 

I am thoroughly looking forward to working with you all again this academic year, and 

hopefully seeing more of you in school for your meetings.  
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As always, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school office 

or contact me directly on deputyhead@st-whites.gloucs.sch.uk 

 

I look forward to seeing you all very soon. 

  

Kind regards 

 

 

Miss R Sykes  

Deputy Headteacher/SENCo  
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